
SHAHC 8/15/13

Old Business:

In attendance:   Michelle (Interim President), Candy Hall (Treasurer), Alan Bagshaw (Secretary), and Tamara Veit

Michelle called the meeting to order.  

A quorum was established.

The minutes from July’s meeting were reviewed.  Candy made a motion to accept these minutes.  Michelle seconded this motion.  The minutes were accepted unanimously.

The treasurer’s reports from July’s meeting were reviewed.  Alan made a motion to accept these reports.  Tamara seconded this motion.  The report was accepted unanimously.  

A New Lead was discussed to represent SHAHC as the Balance of State Regional Lead.  

New Business:

The resident update was reviewed.  

Michelle Steele made a motion to give those who are receiving SSI or SSDI to give them housing referrals and setup a plan of termination to the program in approximately 60 days, but will be reviewed on a case by case basis.  This will be named “Graduation.”  Tamara seconded this motion.  This motion was approved unanimously.  

Michelle was named as our interim President.  It was decided to remove Christy Rippey from all bank accounts and representation from this agency and to place Michelle Steele on the bank accounts and representation and sign for all bank transactions.

The supervision for the case manager was reviewed.  Terri Cooke has agreed to provide supervision for the case manager of SHAHC for $100/hr.  Michelle Steele made a motion to gather the information and meet with Teri Cooke regarding clinical supervision twice a month.  Candy seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  

Candy Hall made a motion to schedule a performance review at 6 months and a yearly review.  Merit increases will be reviewed on a yearly basis.  A performance review will be scheduled with the case manager before Terri Cooke will begin supervision, which will the take over the performance review.  Alan seconded this motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.  

The applicants for the Elkin Transition House were reviewed and will be interviewed tomorrow.

The Rapid Rehousing Program was reviewed with updates on the programs, applicants, and upcoming changes.

The Board explored options for new board members to invite to become part of the SHAHC board.

It was decided to that the case manager of SHAHC will represent SHAHC at the Yadkin Valley United Fund Campaign Kickoff on August 23, 2013 and be paid overtime for this.  

The next meeting was scheduled for September 19th, 2013 at 1pm.

Michelle adjourned the meeting.

Targeted Board Members that will be contacted:

Susie Branch (DSS)

Peggy Latell (DSS)

Christy Horton (Children’s Center of Surry)

Habitat For Humanity

Susie Cocheram (Shepherd’s House)

Lowe’s Hardware

Teresa Knopps (The Ark)

Mary Jane Jenkins (Surry Co. Health Dept) - 336-428-9074

Surry Animal Rescue

Sherri Spicer (Community Memer)


